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MESSAGE
Vanakkam Physios!           
I would like to congratulate the Chettinad School of Physiotherapy, Chettinad Academy of 
Research and Education (CARE), Kelambakkam, Chennai for their commitment and 
superb drive in organizing this virtual conference.

It is my aspiration that this conference “CHETPHYSIOCON 2021” will be a foundation for 
the growth of new ideas towards a better tomorrow.

Last but not least, I would also like to thank all the resource person, participants and oral 
presenter showing their interest and participating in this conference.

I wish the conference a grand success.
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